Finance Report for Synod – April 2024
The district accounts to 31 August 2023 were approved by District Council on 20 March 2024. The district trustees authorised Novette Headley and Helen Woodall to sign the district accounts and the district reserves policy on behalf of the trustees.
In accordance with charity law, the audited accounts are available for viewing on the district website and you will also be able to view a copy at the Synod. The fully signed audited accounts will be uploaded, by the due date, to the Charity Commission website under charity reference number 1134167.
In compliance with the Constitutional Practice of the Methodist Church, the District Council can confirm that:
- all required contributions to the Methodist Church Fund have been remitted by the district to the Connexional team.
- all required contributions have been received by the district from the circuits in respect of contributions to the Methodist Church Fund and the District Expenses Fund.
- the District Advance Fund has been administered and overseen by the Resourcing Mission Committee.
- finance reports regarding budgets, financial policies, management accounts and annual accounts are regularly received and reviewed by District Council.
- the requirements of CPD Section 012 relating to bank accounts, financial transactions, reserves policies, preparation of accounts (including DAF accounts) and the appointment of auditors have been followed.

-by the end of the month the annual report and accounts should be available on the Charity Commission website.



